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Two Boats School 

Hello Everyone, 

We are nearly half way through this academic 

year. There is just one more week left to go in 

term 2A. School will close on Friday 23rd 

February at the normal time and reopen again 

for term 2B on Monday 4th March.  

A reminder that next week there are parent 

consultation evenings taking place. On 

Tuesday 20th February consultations will be 

for Year 8 and 9 parents, and on Wednesday 

21st February there will be consultations for 

our Primary parents. I will be around on both 

evenings should you wish to speak with me. 

We look forward to seeing you all. 

House Points 

 

Weekly winners this week is Elliots. 

Congratulations to all in Elliots house, you 

certainly didn’t let Dampiers hold on to the 

cup for too long.  

Star of the Week  

In the primary school we had Zacharias 

Akunne and from the secondary there were 

joint winners Kylie Yon-Henry and Ikechukwu 

Akunne. Well done to all, keep up the great 

work! 

 

Wear it Orange 

Today we held a non-uniform “Wear it 

Orange” day to support the fundraising 

campaign for Kai. At lunch time there was 

some sponge throwing where some willing 

staff and students volunteered to get sponged 

to raise some further money. On a day as hot 

as today this went down a treat for those 

being sponged. We were also joined by Penny 

the Penguin who has arrived here from the 

Falkland Islands and is on her way to meet Kai 

in Joburg. Thank you Miss Young for bringing 

Kai in to see us #teamkaib! Also to the parents 

who sent in donations. 
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That’s it for now! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 

Left: Kai’s 
former 

class EYFS 
and  

Yr 1 & 2 
(Below) 
TBS with 
Penny in 
support!  
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Belated 

Students collecting fruit that 
was kindly shared by AIB 

Writing a note of 
appreciation 

 

That looks like fun! 

Friendly game of cards 

Making sure we get there safely Lending a helping hand 

  


